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Children’s comprehension of apparently irrelevant and under-informative utterances 

 
 
This visit allowed us to finalise the design of the experiment in the lab where the study is taking 
place. We viewed videos of a pilot study and made some changes to the design in response to 
this study and to the constraints of testing in Lyon (which became apparent during the visit). We 
also finalised the counterbalancing and planned recruitment and testing. We briefly discussed 
procedures for the statistical analysis of the results.  
 
We agree to meet again once the final data set has been collected. The next meeting will be in 
Sheffield, UK.  
 
We have submitted an abstract based on this project for presentation at the Society for Research 
in Child Development biennial conference in Montreal March-April 2011.  


